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August 26, 2024 
 
Citizens of Spring Street, New Holland 
Gainesville, GA  
 

Dear Citizens of Spring Street and New Holland,  

 

With the new Publix shopping center project being constructed on 

Limestone Parkway, an access road was created on Victory Street to 

access Jesse Jewell Parkway.  

For safety reasons and at the request of area citizens, Hall County Public 

Works has evaluated and will proceed with implementing a one-way 

traffic pattern on Spring Street to minimize vehicle traffic and maximize 

safety. The Hall County Board of Commissioners is scheduled to officially 

take action at the September 9th (3 PM) and September 10th (6 PM) 

public meetings prior to work commencing.     

Once completed, vehicles will no longer be able to access Spring Street 

from Victory Street. The one-way direction will be from the intersection 

of Spring Street at Highland Street to Victory Street (see exhibit). Stop, 

Do Not Enter, and One-way signs, along with directional arrows on the 

pavement, will soon be installed to help direct traffic.  

Please let us know if you have any questions regarding the proposed 

changes. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Bill Nash, P.E. 
Public Works and Utilities Director 
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